
 
 

The Smyrna School District does not discriminate in employment, educational programs, services, or activities based on race, 
color, marital status, creed, religion, national origin, gender, age, genetic information, sexual orientation, gender identity, 

disability, or any other protected category or status in accordance with state and federal laws. 
Inquiries should be directed to the District Superintendent. 

 

 

 

 

Official Statement 

The Smyrna School District and the Smyrna Police Department are 
aware of students receiving anonymous phone calls about a threat to 
a school. The threat has been deemed noncredible. We are working 
closely with the Smyrna Police Department to ensure all appropriate 

actions are being taken. As with any threat, we take them very 
seriously. We will update families if more information becomes 

available. 

We want to thank Smyrna Police Department for their partnership in 
keeping our schools safe.  

 

 


